
Friends of  Lone Pine Cemetery        
Whitman County, Washington   

A Washington State Historic Site                    Spring 2011 

“Friends of the Lone Pine Cemetery” met on May 20, 2011 at the C&D Bar & Grill in 
Downtown Tekoa, Whitman County, Washington.  Members present were (left to right) 
Jim Savitz, Jo Ann Savitz, Rod Smith, Shirley Irwin, Teresa Pohle, Fred Smith.  Cal 
Chase, Howard Morgan, & Jim Irwin. 

http://lonepinecemetery.com/ 
 

Here is the link to our new 
web site; check it out. 

 
 It’s not complete yet but 
Kathryn (Irwin) Fisher is 

working on it and she’s doing 
a fine job as usual.  

___________ 
 

See back page for Picnic  
information  in Tekoa 

June 26, 2011 

Washington Heritage Register – Lone Pine Cemetery – 1883-1953, Tekoa 
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Message from our Pres., Fred Smith 

On Saturday the work crew was Howard 
and Sandy Morgan and their son Ken, Rod 
and Fred Smith, and Dave church with 
his Bobcat.  

The sign was put up and looks great. 

Both sides of the driveway and both 
sides of the path down to the Clarks 
was mowed.  

Also the south side of the Cemetery 
that was cleared last year was mowed 
and sprayed.  

Dave removed all of the Lilacs, wire, and posts from the left 
side of the driveway to the southwest corner of the cemetery.  
He also moved all of the branches from the trees that were 
pruned or cut down to the new burn pile area. 

With Rods motorized sprayer all areas where Lilacs were cut down 
were sprayed. 

At our meeting we decided not to gravel the grave sites or the 
paths to them. 

Our next meeting and workday is set for 10:00 AM, Friday October 
the 7th & 9:00 AM Saturday the 8th 

Fred 

Photos by Sandra Morgan 
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Sarah Bowen 

 
Thank You 

Howard Morgan  

for the new sign you  

built for the Historic 

Lone Pine Cemetery 

Great Job!!! 

This ancestor chart shows the relationship of the 
Howard Morgan Family to the Blue Family.  
Sarah Bowen was first married to a Mr. Smith 
(we are still looking for his first name) before she 
was married to Amos Blue.  She was the mother 
of Sarah I. Smith (Blue) in the chart above.  
Someday we may find that Howard is related to 
Fred and Rod Smith. 

Sandra Dirksen Morgan 

Sign crew: Fred Smith, Rod Smith, 
Howard  Morgan & Ken Morgan 

Photo by Sandra Morgan 



Officers  of: Friends of Lone Pine Cemetery  
President: Fred Smith  frednsmi@msn.com   
Vice president: Jo Ann Savitz jimsavitz@comcast.net 
Sec/Treas: Jim Irwin jimirwin@charter.net  
If you have information, articles, or pictures, or would like  
more information, or to make a donation, please contact any of the above officers or 
Email: jimirwin@charter.net / phone: 509-529-2411 / mail: 404 Mica Place Walla Walla WA 99362 
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Friends of Lone Pine Meeting Agenda 

 Friday October 7, 2011 10:00 am   

C&D Bar & Grill  in Tekoa WA  

1. Sec./ Treas. Report  

2 Vice Pres. Report   

3. Plot plan update   

4.  Brush pile burning 

 Work Day agenda    

Saturday October 8, 2011 

1. Removal of lilac-brush & wire from west side     
 of cemetery.  

2.Continue expanding lilac removal in paths and 
around grave sites.  

3. Prune apple tree on west side of cemetery.  

4. Clean and reset grave stones with outdoor 
liquid glue as needed.  

5. Spray area of lilac removal as needed.  

Whitman County Genealogical Society Picnic 
Sunday 1:00 pm June 26, 2011  

Dave Church operates Bobcat 
while the crew installs new sign  

The plan for the picnic is to meet at the little 
city park in Tekoa at 1PM, and proceed to the 
Lone Pine Cemetery after we eat.  The picnic 
is potluck, so folks can bring something to 
share, as well as their own tableware.  I will 
be bringing beverages for all (water, iced tea, 
lemonade).  There are two picnic tables in the 
park, but no shelter.  We are usually a pretty 
small group, but anyone inclined to bring fold-
ing chairs would be encouraged to do so.  

Sue Kreikemeier, Program Chair 

 

Eugene and Evelyn Fletcher of Walla Walla 
inspect the new sign before it is delivered to 
the cemetery.   

Evelyn’s maiden name is Sherrod and she is 
a descendant of the Smiley Family  buried at 
the Lone Pine Cemetery.  They moved from 
Tekoa to Walla Walla five years ago.  


